Sponsorship by APCD for Attending
4 2" Asia-Pacific CBR Congress —
C in Manila, the Philippines, ]lCA}
APCD 29 November — 1 December 2011

Background:

The Asia-Pacific Development Center on Disability (APCD) plans to sponsor former APCD Training
participants. In conjunction with the 2" Asia-Pacific Community-Based Rehabilitation (CBR) Congress
which will be organized from 29 November to 1 December 2011 in Manila, the Philippines.

APCD has issued a call for good practices and lessons learned that link Community-based
Rehabilitation (CBR) and Community-based Inclusive Development (CBID). We are seeking good
examples of CBR initiatives across the disability and development sector in Asia and the Pacific that
promotes positive changes in each community.

Objectives:
1) To identify good practices of CBR by former APCD CBR training participants

2) To provide the opportunity on presentation of the good practices at 2" Asia-Pacific CBR Congress

Eligibility (1 and/or 2):

1) Former APCD training participants, particularly training courses on Community-Based
Rehabilitation (CBR), Self-help Group (SHG) and Disability Gender and Development (DGD).

2) Persons with disabilities and other CBR practitioners currently being engaged in APCD’s Focal
Points and Associate Organizations.

Submission:

1) The abstract paper should be sent by 2 May (Mon) 2011.

2) The abstract paper must indicate i) information and knowledge relevant to the topics and sessions
of the 2™ Asia-Pacific CBR Congress and ii) outcomes after training at APCD, including impacts to the
CBR projects and/or organizations.

3) The result of abstract screening by APCD will be informed to all applicants by 30 June (Thu) 2011.

Sponsorship
1) APCD will support participation of the selected former APCD training participants who may
present the good practices on CBR in the 2" Asia-Pacific CBR Congress in Manila, the Philippines
from 29 November (Tue) to 1 December (Thu) 2011 on these following items:

1.1 oversea transportation

1.2 accommodation in Manila

1.3 registration fee
2) The selected CBR good practices will be publicized to potentially prove valuable for addressing
future CBR perspectives.
3) The selected participants will be requested to submit report on participation of 2" Asia-Pacific
CBR Congress by 16 December (Fri) 2011.

Do not hesitate to contact APCD, should you have any questions on this subject.
Please feel free to share this message with your fellow training participants.

[ Contact ] Supalak Martliam (Ms.) Human Resource Development Chief
Asia-Pacific Development Center on Disability (APCD), Email: supalak@apcdfoundation.org




